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The Boston Family Church is saying farewell to 46 Beacon St. The Boston Church at 46 Beacon Street 

has been the anchor of our community in Boston and New England since the 1970s, but is also known 

nationally and internationally, as community members from all over the world stayed in it - be it as a 

center member, a student, or a visitor.  

 

Due to the national and international church's financial situation, the Boston Church has been sold and our 

final service is this Sunday, July 30, at 10 am EST.  

 

For those who can, please join us as we say goodbye to this wonderful place. 

 

If you can't come in person, we welcome you to join us by zoom using the below link and password. 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/6132611228... 

Meeting ID: 613 261 1228 

Passcode: HPFMeeting 

 

 

 



 

 

 

• 

BOSTO N FAM ILY C HURC H 

Let us come together and celebrate 
our time at Beacon Street 

Gather for a message 

from our Pastor, Catherine Ono 

luncheon will be potluck 

Bulgogi, rice, kimchi provided, courtesy of BFC 


